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I am opposed to the development and operation of a natural gas to methanol production facility at
the port of Kalama. The production of millions of tons of C02 is not acceptable when we need to be
reducing our emissions by 9% for the next 30 years to reduce the impact on climate change. Other
cities in the U.S. in California and on the east coast are developing policies to ensure new
construction of all electric. In addition there have been incidences of gas companies abandoning
wells, leaving them to leak methane. Please consider other cleaner options for producing energy
and making products that Washington state and other states and countries need. It is a matter of
priorities and doing whatever we can to mitigate global warming is of the utmost urgency.


